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luly 24, 2018

Mayor Maureen Cole, Deputy Mayor Dave Frayne, Councillors Wayne Deluca, Craig Hebert, Marissa
Vaughan, Tom Tomes, Ted Oke.

This is a courtesy notification to each of you as elected officials, that an application will be made within
the next few days through the clerk’s office to seek, through the Freedom of Information Act, a true
copy of the report of the Consultant and Municipal lawyer Mr. Fred Dean... otherwise known as the Fred
Dean Report, dealing with actives of the current council of The Municipality of South Huron. The
request is being made due to the unwillingness of the majority of council to make the report public.

We would also kindly request that the clerk notify members of council that this notice has been
delivered to Town Hall for their pickup.
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